
 

                                     JERUSALEM STUDENTS PROJECT 

The long term aspiration of Jesus the King Council is this - If we could keep 
the Christian children in school in Jerusalem by financially assisting their 
parents who at present cannot afford school tuition for their children, we will 
create stability and a continued presence of Christians within the City.  If we 
do this in a large enough scale for the foreseeable future we will encourage 
the parents of those Christian children to stay in Jerusalem and those very 
same children will grow up, get educated and call Jerusalem their home and 
eventually prosper due to their education, perhaps create businesses of their 
own and have families who in turn will stay and grow in Jerusalem and 
populate the City.  

What an amazing idea and bold idea, what a superb plan, how unselfish.  It 
is no wonder Jesus the King Council received the International Award for 
Youth.   

I am hard pressed to think of a more worthy cause.  My congratulations, my 
praise and admiration go out to the Past Grand Knight Hikmat Dandan and 
the entire Council and I wish them continued success in their future 
promotion of this program. 

Vivat Jesus, 

SK Eardley Adams, District Deputy, Past Grand Knight and Faithful 
Navigator 

  

 


